
 
Atlantic Junior Golf Tour – Event #4 

Spring Break “The Wave” 
Meadowood Golf & Tennis Club – Individual Stroke Play/Team Scramble 

Saturday, March 16, 2024 
 

Notice to Competitors 
 

 

1) Tee Times beginning at 2 p.m. 

     18 Hole Division players – Individual Stroke Play…..followed by…. 

   9 Hole Division players – Individual Stroke Play…..followed by….. 

               9 or 6 Hole Division players – Team Scramble                     

2) Refer to Pairings Sheet for Divisions - Tee Assignments – Starting Times 

3) All balls lost left of right of hole shall be considered Penalty Areas if ball is not found. 

4) All natural cart paths are considered as part of the course.  Play ball as it lies. 

5) All other cart paths are considered Immovable Obstructions.  Ball may be moved.  No penalty 

6) Ball may be lifted and PLACED in a bunker…..NO PENALTY. 
 

Added Information 

1) PLAYER CHECK-IN one hour prior to tee time. 

2) Spectator Carts may be purchased at IRGF Logo Table only 

                $15/18 Holes        $10/9 Holes     

 18 Hole Players Carry or Push Cart 

              9 & 6 Hole Players - Bags may ride…..players walk 

BATHROOMS & REFRESHMENTS available in clubhouse 

 

REGISTRATION  Online:       www.irgf.org       CALENDAR      Click On:  Saturday, March 16th      
                                                         Atlantic Junior Golf Tour – Event #4 

Participants in TRADITIONAL After School (TAS)  + PREP Series + ECP Series 
and Players on a Junior Golf Tour BEYOND the IRGF  

register at $1 + $3 processing fee. 
 

                            All other players - 18 Hole Division:  $20                 9 & 6 Hole Divisions:  $10 

  
 

 
Contact:                                             Roger Van Dyke, Founder/President 

Indian River Golf Foundation 
rogervandykeirgf@gmail.com 

(772) 713-9593 
 

The Indian River Golf Foundation is very pleased Head Golf Professional Travis Stoelting and the Leadership Team 
of Meadowood Golf & Tennis Club are permitting this event to take place.  We are also very appreciative of the 
IRGF team along with parents/ grandparents willing to take the time and effort to make these events special for our 
advancing players. 
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